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Residents are invited  
to join  

Bromford and Hodge Hill  
Ward Forum Meeting Online  

Via Microsoft Teams 
Tuesday 20th February 2024 

4.00pm – 5.30pm 
 

Cllr Liz Clements, Cabinet Member for Transport and Alan Porter, Local 

Engineering Manager, Highways will be the Guest Speakers. 

 

Balfour Beatty Vinci will also give the latest HS2 News Update 

 

Please click on the link below to join, watch, and take part in the meeting:- 

 
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-
join/19%3ameeting_ZDE3NzJkM2MtNDk1My00MjE0LWFiMTktMThiMmEzZjlmY2M4
%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22699ace67-d2e4-4bcd-b303-
d2bbe2b9bbf1%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22d540111c-2fba-4ac1-990a-
085d56f496f5%22%7d
 
 

Working together with the Local Community 
 

 

 
 
 
Contact Officer: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team, Beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk
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